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Kevin Dean

From: tnpublisher@gmail.com on behalf of tnpublisher@msn.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 3:10 PM
To: kevin.dean@crossvilletn.gov
Subject: Planning Commission

 
 
I am rescinding the plat we had submitted for the March meeting. Please keep it on the table top. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
James T Wilson, 
The Gardens, Inc. 


